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David Stamps-

-Graduated in 1988 from Beth-El

-Started his career as a RN Second

Lieutenant in the Air Force

-He was an OB nurse for awhile,

considered becoming a Midwife

-Gained experience as an ICU nurse

for 1 year in CA

-He decided to go to CRNA school

on active duty instead, the Air Force

paid for all of his schooling

-Graduated from Bethesda Maryland

from their anesthesia program

-Had many very exciting and

rewarding experiences overseas on

deployments

-Spent 6 years teaching as well

UPCOMING EVENTS

Pinning Ceremony-May 16

Have a great summer! 



PINNING
Congratulations Seniors!

Class of 2019

 

T-shirts will be sold at Pinning on May 16th
for $15 each! 



Summer
HAVE A FUN
AND SAFE 

 



What is NSNA? NSNA is a national
organization of nurses, leaders, and student

nurses who strive to grow in professional
development and provide educational

resources for members. What are the benefits
of being an NSNA Member? NSNA members

get special discounts on scrubs, shoes,
NCLEX materials, hotels, conferences,

access to educational resources and portfolio
services, and more! Cost: Becoming a new

member is only $35 for one year. Want more
Information? Go to

http://www.nsna.org/Membership.aspx or
email Garrett Krueger (gkrueger@uccs.edu)



Contact Info
B S N A

Visit the BSNA website at http://www.uccs.edu/~bsna/ Beth-El encourages you to join the
National Student Nurse Association (NSNA) at http://www.nsna.org Friend us on Facebook,

Follow us on Twitter @UCCS_BSNA Board of Directors Contact Info:  
 
 

1. President: Michael Ramirez (mramire3@uccs.edu)
 
 

2. Vice President: Shelley Lautenbach (slautenb@uccs.edu)
 
 

3. Treasurer: Montana Cookcurrent junior (mcook5@uccs.edu) 
 
 

4. Secretary: Shelbie Burke (sburke7@uccs.edu)  
 
 

5. Merchandise Director: Sarah Scott (sscott9@uccs.edu)
 
 

6. NSNA Coordinator: Garrett Krueger (gkrueger@uccs.edu) 
 
 

7. Image of Nursing: Vanessa Roggie (vroggie@uccs.edu) 
 
 

8. Student Faculty Liaison: Krissa Burdan (kburdan@uccs.edu)  
 
 

9. Community Service Director: Grace Benskin (gbenskin@uccs.edu) 
 
 

10. Community Health Director: Rachelle Ono (rono@uccs.edu) 
 
 

Faculty Advisor: Sue Davis sdavis4@uccs.edu


